From: Kate Henry

Sent: 06 July 2021 09:20
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: Objection to planning application

Please log as an objection to 2021/2446/P

Thank you

Kate Henry
Principal Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 3794

flin]ELs]

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From

Sent: 04 July 2021 19:14

To: Kate Henry <Kate.Henry@ camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Gio Spinella <Gio.Spinella@camden.gov.uk>; Henry Newman <Henry.Newman@camden.gov.uk>;
AndrewParkinson@camden.gov.uk

Subject: Objection to planning application

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sir/Madam,
| am writing to officially protest the planning application at the basement of the cascades flats.
The reasons have been well documented such as:

e Increase in traffic congestion and pollution from an already congested area

e Delivery vans driving to deadlines through residential areas

| am not clear how recent changes in Briardale Gardens to prevent these exact same concerns are now being
planned on an even bigger level.

| and others will be organising local support in accordance with these objections, which will also reflect in our voting
policies.

Yours sincerely
Felix Economakis



25 Lyndale Avenue NW2



